
Happy New Year Cartoon Drawing 
 

Our cartoonist, Graham, has kindly sent me a cartoon drawing activity for you to 

do.  You may remember that Graham showed us how to draw his cartoon 

character, Spike, during his sessions at our groups.  Don’t worry if you missed the 

session, this activity breaks it down into small simple steps. 

 

Look at the attached page entitled “New Year Cartoon” and follow the steps on the 

left-hand side to draw the cartoon of Spike and the Robin. 

 

Take your time to complete each step before going onto the next one. 


